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The U.S. TAG for Joint ISO/CIE Standards Committee has completed the following tasks in 

2015: 

 

1. On January 22, 2015 the TAG held its annual meeting via teleconference.  A meeting agenda, 

updated list of TAG members and the previous TAG meeting minutes were distributed prior 

to the meeting. The teleconference meeting was attended by 12 TAG members.  

 

2. On January 29, 2015 the TAG Administrator sent the following documents to ANSI: 

 

• 2015 TAG Procedural Compliance Report 

• 2014 TAG Annual Report to ANSI 

• Current List of TAG Members 

 

3. On February 23, 2015 a TAG Membership Letter Ballot was sent to all current TAG 

members.  Dr. Yiquin Zong of NIST is on the ballot to fill the TAG Division 2 position. 

 

4.  On February 23, 2015 the TAG Administrator sent out a voting ballot to review/revise the 

     current version of the TAG Operating Procedures. 

 

5.  In April 2015 the TAG Operating Procedures were approved with several editorial  

 corrections. 

 

6. In June of 2015 the TAG was notified that Dr. Yiquin Zong had been elected to the position 

 of TAG Division 2 primary member.  Dr. Zong was notified of his election to the TAG. 

 

7. In late July 2015 the CIE/USA President received a request from the CIE to vote on CIE 

 FDIS 024/E:2015 of TC2-66 with a deadline of August 8, 2013. 

   

8. On October 18, 2015 the TAG Chairman sent a note to the CIE/USA President requesting 

that the CIE/USA Executive Committee discuss the payment of ANSI dues for 2016 and the 

need for TAG Officer elections. 

 

End of Report 

 

 


